Impact Returns Emerging Artist New Work Exhibition

Thursday, October 26, 2017
Former Gulf Coast Museum Gallery, Largo

Request for Permission to Serve Beer and Wine to Invitees to Our Arts Exhibit in the
former Gulf Coast Museum Gallery of the Pinewood Cultural Center, 6:00pm-9:00pm

Creative Pinellas Incorporated formally requests permission from the Pinellas County Park Department to
allow beer and wine to be served at the former Gulf Coast Museum of Art in the Pinewood Cultural
Center to guests of our Emerging Artist Showcase to guests who are of legal age, using the following
procedures:

1)

2)

3)

4)

5)

6)

Beverages will be beer and wine donated by the Creative Pinellas Board of Directors. The beer
and wine will be given to the invited participants and guests at no charge. We will receive enough
beer and wine through this donation to serve our anticipated audience.

The beer and wine in cans and bottles will be kept iced in coolers and poured into plastic cups for
consumption.

The beer and wine will be poured by volunteers from the Board and Creative Pinellas staff, all of
legal drinking age, under direction of Creative Pinellas Incorporated. Anyone who even appears
to be under the age of 21 will be required to show legal identification. No one will be served
without proper ID proving their age to be 21 or older. While none of our participating artists are
under 21, we will maintain strict guidelines at all times for all guests.

Beer and wine will be provided at the event opening at 6:00pm and will be cut off no later than
9:00pm or when the last participants leave the gallery, whichever comes first. There will be no
access to any remaining beer or wine after 9:00pm. Unused beer, wine and cups will be returned
to the Creative Pinellas Board of Directors.

We will restrict all beer and wine consumption to the gallery building. We will position at least
one volunteer at the entrance to the gallery to ensure no beer or wine leaves the building. We will
also post a sign at the exit, advising participants that no beer or wine is permitted beyond the
gallery.

Anyone trying to consume an excessive amount of beer or wine will be denied. Guests will be
monitored closely by Creative Pinellas staff and volunteers.

Any additional questions should be directed to Creative Pinellas Administrator Samantha Samson at 727-
582-2174 or Samantha.samson@creativepinellas.org.

Thank you for considering this request.

Submitted by Barbara St. Clair, Creative Pinellas Executive Director
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